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KAREN TRUJILLO, PH.D. MICHELLE LUJAN GRISHMAN
SECRETARY DESIGNATE GOVERNOR

January 11, 2019

Ray Griffin

Principal-Turquoise Trail Charter School
13 A San Marcos Loop

Santa Fe NM, 87508

Dear Mr. Griffin:

Thank you for your participation in and cooperation with the Administrative Review conducted by the New
Mexico Public Education Department (PED) Student Success and Wellness Bureau (SSWB) conducted on
December 11,2018. After completing your Administrative Review our agency did not identify any findings
of the Child Nutrition Programs at Turquoise Trail Charter School. Your school is in compliance with all
federal and state regulations; therefore, your Administrative Review is officially closed.

If your School Food Authority (SFA) participates in the Seamless Summer Options (§SO) Program, your
AR will remain open and will officially be closed once your SSO review occurs and is deemed adequate.
Our staff greatly appreciates the assistance and cooperation you provided. Should you require further

technical assistance or training, please contact our office at (505) 827-3574.

Sincerely,

Michael Chavez
Director
PED Student Success and Wellness Bureau

cc: Sonja Ruiz, Food Service Director
Joseph Maes



